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Idaho Department of Lands is rescinding the Stage 1 fire restrictions in 
Boundary County and will reduce the fire danger level to “High” tonight at 
midnight. 
 
No burn permits are being issued at this time.  If we do receive additional 
rainfall Idaho Department of Lands will consider permits for burn barrels. 
 
Be safe with fire and please call 911 for any emergency, state your name, 
your location, and the nature of your emergency. 

 

  

 


